Come Out and Join the Fun at our x\ ‘
 /
2014 Summer Youth Community Fishing and Shooting\ Events ‘ .

At the Centerburg Conservation Club on ‘,
h

July 13", August 23" and September 13"".

Each Event is free and open to the public for all children under
the age of 18. Each child must be accompanied by an adult.
We will provide the first 75 children (for each fishing event)

and free food and drinks for all. Spaces for our shooting event

are limited so please call ahead to register. We will be
shooting 22 caliber rifles and will provide all firearms, targets,
and ammo and safety equipment. For any questions or child
registration please call our number provided. Fishing activity
for July and August is from 1-6p.m. Shooting activity for
September is from 12-4p.m.

All three events are being sponsored by the U.S. Sport Fish Restoration Fund, the
Division of Wildlife and the Ohio Department of Natural Resources.

Thank you

Centerburg Conservation Club
Membership Chairman

Beth Hardin

740-504-4625
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